
IEEE New Zealand Central Section
IEEE Student Branch

Victoria University of Wellington
Postgraduate Presentation Day

Wednesday, 5th of September, 2018

As part of the IEEE New Zealand Central Section, the IEEE Student Branch at Victoria 
University of Wellington is organizing an annual postgraduate student presentation event. 
The one day event will showcase postgraduate research in any of the IEEE fields of interest 
from Victoria University of Wellington and Massey University.

The event will provide post-graduate students with an opportunity to present their 
research. The three best presentations will be recognized and awarded. Participants will 
also be eligible to apply for a grant to the section to cover their IEEE student membership 
for a year. 

The event is also an excellent networking opportunity for fellow students and peers. Each 
student presentation is aimed to be approximately 10 minutes including questions 
and discussions. 

Interested students should contact their student branch chairs;
• Arif Ahmed (Victoria University of Wellington). Email:Arif.Ahmed@vuw.ac.nz
• Chanjief Chandrakumar (Massey University). Email:C.Chandrakumar@massey.ac.nz 

Should there be any queries, please contact Arif Ahmed or Chanjief Chandrakumar.

Event 
Day 

IEEE Postgraduate Presentation Day 
Wednesday, 5th of September, 2018

Start Time 10:00AM
End Time 
Venue             

5:00PM
 AM106, Alan McDiarmid Building, 

  Kelburn Campus, Victoria University of Wellington

* Food and refreshments will be served.
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